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With the transition from NCTS to NCTS P5, we would like to inform you about what will
change for you with regard to the creation of Transit documents.
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What is NCTS P5? 
NCTS P5 is the new transit system of the customs authorities and the successor of
NCTS, the current transit system. 
The latest update, introduces changes such as a more complex data model. 
The purpose of this update is to modernize and improve the efficiency of transit
procedures while ensuring compliance with the latest European Union customs
regulations. 

Info

When will NCTS P5 go live? 
December 20th, 2024, customs will move from NCTS to NCTS P5. 

What specifically will change for you: 
For the preparation of a transit document, it will now be mandatory to separately list
all 6-digit HS codes of the cargo in the container in question, including the number
of packages involved.
Each additional HS code will be subject to a surcharge as stated in the agreed
quotation. 

Our Customer Service staff in Rotterdam will be happy to provide you with further
information.
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